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JEFF ATWATER LARRyeRETUL 
President ofthe Senate 

J.R. Kelly 

Public Counsel 


Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399~0850 

Re: Docket No. 100009~EI ­

Dear Ms. Cole: 

STATE OF FLORIDA 

OFFICE OF PUBLIC COUNSEL 


do TIlE FWRIDA LEGISLATURE 

111 WEST MADISON ST. 


ROOM 812 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 323'19-1400 


1-800-342-0222 


EMAIL: OPC_WEBSITE@LEG.STATE.FL.US 
WWW.FLORlDAOPC.GOV 

September 10, 2010 

~ .' 
,-. 
'-~, 

("') 
,-';' 

rrl -" 
::::lJ (fJ 

:;:t:;~2
c) 

PEF's Claim of Confidentiality 
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I am enclosing one copy of the Citizens' Post~Hearing Statement of Positions 
and Post'Hearing Brief (Progress Energy Florida). Because Progress Energy Florida, Inc. (PEF) 
and my office have reason to believe the Post'Hearing Brief may contain information that PEF 
regards as confidential, I am filing at this time only one copy, the confidentiality of which should 
be maintained while PEF has an opportunity to review the brief and identify the specific 
portions which PEF asserts to be confidential. As soon as PEF completes that review, our office 
will submit a public version for filing. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

COM Charles]. Rehwinkel 
~,sodate Public Counsel 

APA 
ECR J 

GeL { 
RAD ~c: All parties of record (w/o enclosure) 

sse 
I.A.DM 
OPe 
CLK~ 

;t...., CLAIM OF CONFIDENTIALITY 
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_REQUEST FOR CONFIDENTIALITY 

FILED BY OPC 
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State of I'lorida 


JIuhlk~~ Q!:onn:nissinn 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER. 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 


TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 


CHARLES J REHWINKEL ASSOC PUBLIC COUNSEL 
OPC 
CIO THE FLORIDA LEGISLATURE 
111 W MADISON ST RM 812 
TALLAHASSEE FL 32399-1400 

Re: Acknowledgement of Confidential Filing in Docket No.1 00009-EI 

This will acknowledge receipt by the Florida Public Service Commission, 

Office of Commission Clerk, of a CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENTS filed on 9/10/10 in 

the above-referenced docket. 

Document Number 07614-10 has been assigned to this filing, which will be 

maintained in locked storage. 

If you have any questions regarding this document, please contact Kim Pena, 

Records Management Assistant, at (850) 413-6393. 
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